WILLIAM PEDUTO MAYOR



KEVIN PAWLOS DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

To: The Honorable President and Members of Council

From: Kevin Pawlos

Director, Office of Management and Budget

Date: December 8, 2020

Re: Anonymous Donor Gift Box Donation - November

Dear President and Members of Council:

As per the City Code Chapter 210: "Acceptance of Gifts to the City" states, the Office of Management and Budget would like to inform the City Council that, in November, the Bureau of Police received a box of 24 individual boxes, each valued at \$44 with a total value of ONE THOUSAND FIFTY SIX (\$1,056.00) dollars. The boxes were sent from an organization called Adopt-an-Officer, where individuals can anonymously select Police departments to receive the gift boxes which include a mug, pen, flashlight, rubber Police bracelet, and mini Police flag. After contacting the Adopt-an-Officer organization, the donors remain anonymous.